
Comment for planning application 24/00539/F
Application Number 24/00539/F

Location Land To The East Of Stratfield Brake And West Of Oxford Parkway Railway Station Oxford
Road Kidlington

Proposal Erection of a stadium (Use Class F2) with flexible commercial and community facilities and
uses including for conferences, exhibitions, education, and other events, club shop, public
restaurant, bar, health and wellbeing facility/clinic, and gym (Use Class E/Sui Generis), hotel
(Use Class C1), external concourse/fan-zone, car and cycle parking, access and highway
works, utilities, public realm, landscaping and all associated and ancillary works and
structures

Case Officer Laura Bell  
 

Organisation
Name Pete & Carole Moss

Address 30 St Gabriel's ,Wantage,OX12 8FJ

Type of Comment  Support

Type neighbour

Comments My wife and I have been supporting Oxford United for over 50 years and our parents and 
grandparents a lot longer than that. 
We cannot imagine life without our beloved football club to follow home and away, but a 
negative outcome to the new stadium proposal really will (its not a threat or maybe) be the 
end of our club after 2025 when Mr Kassam has instructed to move out of our 'present' 
home - it's not really our own when Kassam charges the club a small fortune to use the 
facility and limits when it can be accessed and exited. The current season has had an 
average of over 9000 fans per home game and in addition there are thousands of armchair 
fans. All these people will be terribly impacted on the loss of the club and surely no one has 
the right to allow this to happen. Please save our club by voting in favour of the new 
stadium (home) for generations of Oxford United fans to enjoy as well as the many people 
who will benefit from the other facilities it will offer the community as a whole. Thank you for 
reading this comment.
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